
AN IMPORTANT NOTICE REQUIRED BY THE MONTEREY 
COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 
Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 

Water system 
Fire Impacted System 

 
BOIL YOUR WATER BEFORE USING 

Failure to follow this advisory could result in stomach or intestinal illness. 
 
 
Due to potential damage to your water system infrastructure from the fire and/or 
loss of pressure from a power outage, Monterey County Health Department is advising 
water system users to use boiled tap water or bottled water for drinking and cooking purposes 
as a safety precaution. 
 
DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST. Bring all water to a boil, let 
it boil for one (1) minute, and let it cool before using, or use bottled water. Boiled or bottled 
water should be used for drinking and food preparation until further notice.  Boiling kills 
bacteria and other organisms in the water.  [ 
 
This notice shall remain in place until it has been determined that your water supply is safe to 
drink. 
 
For more information call: 
 
Water System Contact               phone number 
Monterey County Health Department – 831-755-4505 
 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those 
who may not have received this notice directly.  
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